
  

 

Notification letter 

 

 November 25, 2022 

Old Fort Road – Temporary traffic impact on Old Fort Road 
Dear neighbours, 

We’re continuing drainage repairs and improvements near Old Fort Road, as required by the 
Environmental Assessment Office to repair areas of erosion and improve drainage to prevent 
potential future erosion. 

Starting Monday, Nov. 28, 2022 after 9 a.m., drivers on Old Fort Road can expect some brief 
delays as crews work on the ditch line in the area. 

What to expect: 

• Single lane alternating traffic will be in place on Old Fort Road. 
• Flaggers will be in the area, directing traffic starting after 9 a.m. and drivers may experience 

brief delays until 4:30 p.m. 
• Every effort will be made to minimize traffic delays as a result of this work. 
• Work will take place six days days a week. We’ll endeavor to avoid working on Sundays. 
• These brief traffic delays are expected periodically over two weeks. 

The overall drainage repair and improvement is scheduled to be completed by the end of 
December 2022. 

Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Site C Project Team 

 

 

Contact us 
Toll-free: 1.877.217.0777 
Email:  sitec@bchydro.com 
Website:  sitecproject.com 
Twitter:  @sitecproject 

If you’d like to receive Site C updates via email, send us your email 
address to sitec@bchydro.com. Please include your physical 
house number so we can confirm your home to your email. You 
will only receive project updates about your community. 
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